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JOIN US AT THE JOSLYN CENTER FOR OUR FUNDRAISING AND 
DELICIOUS PINEDORADO PRE-PARADE WAFFLE BREAKFAST!!! 
 
 WHEN:  SATURDAY SEPT 2, 2023 FROM 7:00 TO 9:30AM 

Pinedorado parade starts right after! 
 
 MENU:  Freshly made piping hot waffles, farm sausage, 
fresh brewed coffee, fruit, fresh squeezed orange juice 
 
 PRICE:  $20 Adults, $10 Kids 4-12, FREE for under 4 or 90+ 
 
Tickets available at the JRC office (950 Main Street) Mon-Thurs 
10a-2pm or at the door.  Relax with friends before you step 
outside to enjoy the parade! 
 
CLUB NOTES: 
 



POKER CLUB;  Try Poker club for fun and affordable poker. 
Dealer’s choice poker every Thursday nite at 6:15p in the JRC 
Conference room.  Choose from a $5 or $25 buy-in, with re-buy 
for a limited time.  The monthly tournament will be Saturday 
September 16 at 6:15p in the Main Hall.  The game will be 
Omaha 8, with a $20 buyin and $20 re-buys for a limited time. 
Questions?  Manya Brett   manyabrett@gmail.com 
 
INVESTMENT CLUB:   Joslyn Investment Club has an opening for 
one new member to fill out our roster of 20 members 
maximum.  The club meets twice a month on the first and third 
Thursday of the month at 9:30a in the JRC Conference Room.  
Our purpose is to discuss and analyze stocks and financial 
issues, striving to beat the averages.  There is a buy-in equal to 
1/20th of the clubs portfolio.  Contact:  Mark Berry 
mvberry76@gmail.com 
 
CAMBRIA LAWN BOWLS CLUB:  CLBC Members Loren Dion, 
Charlie Herbert and Jackie Hogan are in Australia currently, 
competing in the World Bowls Championship on the Gold Coast, 
Queensland Australia.   Charlie and Loren are members of Team 
USA, men’s division, while Jackie has been selected as one of 
the Team USA managers.  Bring back a World Championship 
TEAM USA!!     
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SPIRIT DANCE AND DRUM CIRCLE:   Bring your own drum or 
rhythm maker, or borrow one of ours for our Full Moon Drum 
Circle on Saturday September 20, 2023 at 6:30pm.   Bring your 
own refreshments, no experience or previous musical training 
required. 
 
CAMBRIA CHORALE:  Come and join the Cambria Community 
Chorale! 
 
Where have the days of summer gone?  It’s already September, 
and the Chorale has begun our new season.  On our first 
gathering, we welcomed eight new members to the Chorale.  If 
you’ve been to the Joslyn Center lately or have driven by the 
facility, you’ve seen our banner encouraging people to come 
and join us.  Although we’ve begun, it’s not too late to become 
one of us.  We are a group of mostly seniors who love to sing.  
We’d be thrilled to add a few tenors or basses to our group, but 
all voices are welcome to join.  Reading music is not required; 
there are no auditions, just a genuine desire to sing.   
We meet every Tuesday at the Joslyn Center from 9:00 to 
11:00am.  Sectional practices are not mandatory but are highly 
encouraged and usually last for forty-five minutes on Fridays.  



 
Our club dues for the remainder of the year are less than 
$20.00.  You can find out more information by contacting our 
Chorale President, Dianne Anderson, at 408-221-9650, and by 
visiting our website:  https://cambriachorale.org/. 
Music is good for the heart and good for the soul.  Come and 
join us.  Let’s sing! 
 
JOSLYN DANCE AND SOCIAL CLUB: 
 

 
 
The Dance and Social Club Prepares for a Busy Fall/Winter 
 



The Cambria Dance Club slowed down a bit due to summer 
vacations and illnesses, but we’re up and running again with 
plans for the remainder of the year.  Both singles and couples 
are invited, and every event features a live dance band. 
 
The following potluck dances will all be held from 5:30 to 8:00 
pm on the specified Wednesdays: 
 
• The September 27th dance theme is “No Excuses Day” 
 
• On October 11th get ready to step back in time to the ‘50’s 
and celebrate the timeless joy of swing music and dance.  1950s 
fashions and foods are encouraged. Fun for all. 
 
• October 25th will feature the Club’s annual Halloween 
festival.  Costumes are not required but are greatly appreciated.  
We usually have prizes for fun costumes. 
 
• Another annual fun event will happen on November 8th, 
with our annual “Turkey Shoot.”  Each dinner table will 
designate a representative to compete, and the grand prize is 
the right to go through the potluck line first. 
 
• The December 13th event is still in the planning stages and 
will be announced soon. 
 
Come one and come all – We have a lot of fun! 
 



 
 
SEPTEMBER CLEANUP CLUB IS FISHING CLUB 
 
See you at the Joslyn Pinedorado Waffle Breakfast!  Dave Stiles 
 


